
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
18th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are very excited to announce that will be running a trip to ‘Sevington School’ for Year 2. There is only capacity at 
the school for one class to visit at a time, therefore the dates for each class are as follows: 
 
2B: Monday 19th June 
 
2BR: Tuesday 20th June 
 
Sevington School is a preserved Victorian school in Wiltshire where we can take part in a Victorian School Day and 
learn all about Victorian life.  This trip will support and extend our Term 6 History learning. Please visit their website 
for more details https://sevingtonvictorianschool.co.uk/ 
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving at 9.15am and returning to school by 3.30pm (in time for normal home time) 
we will inform you by text if they run late returning.  Your child will need: 
 

• To be in school for normal time. 
 

• Bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water. 
 

• To truly feel that we are in a Victorian school for the day, we ask that your child comes to school dressed in 
Victorian style clothes on the day they are going on the trip. We have attached some examples of clothing to 
the bottom of this letter. 
 

The cost of this trip is £19.48 per child and covers the coach cost and entry into Sevington School and payment 
should be made via Parent Pay. Deadline for payment and consents is 11th June. Consent to travel and attend this 
trip is being collated via the ParentPay payment item. Therefore, please ensure you complete ALL consent and 
additional information details. 
 
Whilst your contribution is voluntary, if you have any problems in making a payment please contact the school office 
asap. Without sufficient funds to support this event we may be unable to proceed and will need to cancel the event 
in good time. 
 
If you are available to help us on the day of the trip please could you let us know by either emailing 
admin@thecroft.swindon.sch.uk or speaking directly to your class teacher. 
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Thank you for your continued support, 
The Year 2 Team 


